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January 17, 2017
TO:	All Interested Parties
FROM:		Caroline Trum, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:	Update to the Board of Directors – WGQ and WEQ eForms Effort
The WEQ/WGQ FERC Forms Subcommittee last met on December 2, 2016.  During the meeting, the subcommittee continued discussions on proposed rules and validations for FERC Form 1 as well as the remaining XML design issues.  As previously indicated, FERC staff has committed to providing the XML and XSD documents for this project.  Based on the current schedule, FERC staff should finish their efforts to complete the XML and XSD documents for Form 1 during the 2nd Quarter, 2017.  The FERC Forms Subcommittee will evaluate and make any necessary revisions to these documents as well as develop other documentation for FERC Form 1, likely to include business practice standards and a data dictionary.  It is expected that after all documentation for Form 1 is completed, the subcommittee will proceed on a truncated timeline for the remaining forms identified as part of the project.
On April 16, 2015, FERC issued the Order Instituting Proceeding to Develop Electronic Filing Protocols for Commission Forms in Docket No. AD15-11-000.  As part of the order, FERC, citing the success of the NAESB eTariff project, asked NAESB to coordinate the wholesale gas, wholesale electric, and oil pipeline industries for the eForms Refresh project, an effort to update the filing format for certain FERC identified forms to XML.  In response, NAESB created the WEQ/WGQ FERC Forms Subcommittee.
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